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8 May 2025

Renovation Work For The Venue On The 1/F (Adjacent To D'Café)

Dear Members and Guests,

Please be informed that the renovation work will be conducted at the venue on the 1/F
adjacent to D'Café (formerly knowns as “Tak Pak Bar” ) at DBRC from 12 May
(Monday) until mid of August. Upon completion, the venue will feature a revitalized and
entertaining appearance. Dust, noise, and strong smell may be occurred during this period.

The completion date of the project is subject to change based on the progress, we will
monitor the progress closely and update in due course.

For enquiries, please contact DBRC Reception at 2987 7381.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.

— 1% D'Café it %5 45 #th B #r T 2

EE BN

LIRSS 2 — 18 D'Cafe B (JR T REE, ) #RAF+—H (B#—)
2 A PAPETERT LR - %1% > SRR R - m Ay
SRR o FEILHAR] > FTRE S 2 FIEEIR ~ W M B R & -

THAE5E T HEAAMe Nt TEE mARTEE) > IR E U e W a5 -
WHEER > O] ZEFLET TR 2987 7381 -

AMEZRR > HER IR o

NOTICE

FROM CLUB MANAGEMENT



